
 

 

 

Chaplain 
Fr. Jim Stenberg, CSB 

780. 492. 4683 

jim.stenberg@ualberta.ca 

 

CHAPEL BULLETIN 
 

MASS SCHEDULE 

St. Joseph’s Chapel 

Saturday 4:30 pm 

Sunday 9:30 am, 11:00 am 
 

The Student Mass resumes in September 

          

Daily Mass (St. Kateri Chapel) 

M 12:10 pm 

TR    12:30 

(No mass on purely civic holidays) 

 

RECONCILIATION 

St. Joseph’s Chapel 

Tuesday 11:30 – 12:15 pm 

Saturday 3:30 – 4:15 pm  

And by appointment 

 

CHILDREN’S LITURGY 

St. Joseph’s Chapel 

during 9:30 am Sunday mass 
 

CHAPEL COLLECTION 

2023 

May 14      $1035 

May 21      $  735 

 

2022 

May 15      $1029 

May 22      $  437 

 

Your generosity is appreciated 

 

 

 

STAR OF THE NORTH RETREATS 

Star of the North Retreat Centre would like to announce the following 

retreats. Learn more by going to www.starofthenorth.ca, or calling 

780.459.5511. (These are different retreats from the last bulletin) 

World Refugee Day: A Journey Into Exile Join an online simulation 

exercise that allows participants to experience what a refugee goes 

through when they must flee their country. Throughout the exercise, 

participants will become aware of the challenges and dangers that 

refugees face by making hard decisions similar to those of refugee make 

every day. Join us on World Refugee Day, Tuesday, June 20 from 6:30 to 

8:00 pm (MT). Cost: $20. Register at 780-459-5511 or at 

www.starofthenorth.ca/exile   

Living Into Mystery: The 4 Spiritual Stages of Mature Adulthood is a 

one-day workshop lead by respected retreat master Richard Groves, 

whose spiritual formation workshops are offered around the world. This 

workshop will engage any participant with an invitation to more mature 

faith development and practical spiritual tools. Join us at Star of the North 

on Saturday, August 11 from 9:30 am to 4:00 pm. Early registration: Online 

$90 | In-House $120. Register at 780-459-5511 or at 

www.starofthenorth.ca/mystery 

OUR DAILY BREAD 

The June-July-August edition of Our Daily Bread is available in the foyer, on 

the shelves near the donation bin. Please take one! 

 

WOMEN’S RESIDENCE – PLEASE HELP 

There are still quite a few vacancies for the fall term in SJC’s Kateri 

Women’s residence. Word of mouth is by far the most effective means of 

promotion, so we would very much appreciate it if you could put in a good 

word for us. Have them email sjcres@ualberta.ca if interested.  

 

 

May 28, 2023 

 

Visit us online 

StJosephsCollege.ca 

http://www.starofthenorth.ca/
http://www.starofthenorth.ca/exile
http://www.starofthenorth.ca/mystery
mailto:sjcres@ualberta.ca


 

 

 

BAPTISM 

Contact the SJC Chaplain at least 2 

months prior to date of Baptism.  

 

MARRIAGE 

Contact the SJC Chaplain at least 1 

year prior to date of Marriage.  

 

SACRAMENTS 

For other sacraments, please 

contact the SJC Chaplain. 

 

 

THIS WEEK ON FORMED 

Here are some of the new programming this week on FORMED. 

Instructions on logging on to our FORMED account is in the side bar. 
 

The Journey: Trinity, Faith 

Explore one of the most profound mysteries of the Catholic Faith: the 

Trinity. 
 

Joyful Mysteries 

The Visitation is this week; pray this and the other joyful mysteries with 

music, prayer and scripture. 

 

FREE PUBLIC LECTURE  

St. Joseph's College is hosting the Canadian Campus Ministers' Conference 

(CCMC) at May 30 - June 2. As part of their meeting, there is a FREE public 

lecture: "We live in Hope" by Fr. Dennis Holtscheider: Educator, Priest, 

former President of America's largest Catholic University, former COO of a 

Catholic Health Organization, and current President of the American 

Association of Catholic Colleges and Universities.   

 

It’s on Wednesday, May 31 at 7pm here at St. Joseph's College. Register 

here if you are reading this online.  

  

AIRPORT RIDES NEEDED 

Related to the previous entry, we are looking for volunteers to pick up 

participants at the airport (some coming in Monday, others Tuesday) and 

to drive them back to the airport (some on Thursday others Friday). If you 

are able to help, please email Dr. Feehan at monalee@ualberta.ca.  

 

BISHOPS’ ELECTION GUIDE 

The Alberta bishops have released a guide for voters wishing to make an 

informed choice in Monday’s provincial election. The letter is posted on 

the bulletin board, and is also available at the caedm.ca website. In the 

guide the bishops outline the principles of Solidarity, Seeking together the 

common good, Freedom of conscience and religion, The dignity and 

sanctity of every human life, Concern for poor and vulnerable persons, 

Walking with the Indigenous Peoples, and Care for God’s creation.  

AT A GLANCE… 

Rosary and Morning Prayer will 

resume in the fall. Daily Mass in 

the Kateri Chapel continues as 

usual (see front page for details) 

 

Thursdays: 7:00 pm 

AA in boardroom. 

All are welcome. 

 

For information on the CSA 

(Catholic Students Association) 

email uofacsa@ualberta.ca 

 

Information from Campus 

Ministry is sjccm@ualberta.ca  

 

St. Joseph’s College chapel has a 

FORMED subscription. Visit 

signup.formed.org and select 

our name. 

 

To donate online, go to  

https://www.ualberta.ca/st-

josephs/giving/index.html   

 

For pre-authorized giving, email  

elsie.liu@ualberta.ca 

 

To check out the website, type 

the following in your browser: 

ualberta.ca/stjosephs  

 

Twitter:@sjcuofa 

Facebook:SJCUofA 

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSe5OIh0-IfBeEkk6CWx4jDZZHT9wLSb9Ba9mCcXOzTYT6RGYA/viewform
mailto:monalee@ualberta.ca
https://caedm.ca/alberta-election-2023-making-an-informed-moral-choice/
mailto:uofacsa@ualberta.ca
mailto:sjccm@ualberta.ca
https://www.ualberta.ca/st-josephs/giving/index.html
https://www.ualberta.ca/st-josephs/giving/index.html

